
Washington Office
1300 Wilson Boulevard, Suite 200

Arlington, VA 2220902307

April 11, 1995

Federal Communications Commission
Office of Engineering and Technology

Application Filed Via OET Laboratory Electronic Filing Site
https://gullfoss.fcc.gov/prod/oet/index.html

Re: Request for Confidentiality Pursuant to 47 CFR 0.459 and 0.457
Application for Equipment Certification
Traffic Collision Avoidance System (TCAS) II
TTR-921 and TTR-4000 Transceivers
FCC ID: AJK8221293

Gentlemen:

In accordance with the provisions of 47 CFR 0.459 and 0.457(d)(2)(i), Rockwell Collins, Inc.
hereby requests that Exhibit E – Schematics and Circuit Diagrams of our Application for
Equipment Certification for TCAS II TTR-921 and TTR-400 Transceivers be withheld from
public inspection.  This application was electronically filed on June 8, 1999 and corresponds to
Confirmation Number EA94458 and FCC ID AJK8221293.  Exhibit E contains confidential
commercial information or technical data customarily guarded from competitors and is, therefore,
exempt from disclosure under Exemption 4 of the Freedom of Information Act [5 USC 522(b)(4)]
because disclosure could reasonably be expected to cause substantial competitive harm.

We have included the $135.00 processing fee for requests for confidentiality in our credit card
payment for $610.00.

Your consideration of this request for confidentiality is respectfully requested.  Please direct all
inquiries to Mr. Brett Wilson

Respectfully submitted,

Linda C. Sadler
Director, Governmental & Regulatory Affairs


